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 17) The installation of any gating system will require a City of Aurora licensed contractor to obtain a
building permit through the Aurora Building Division prior to the start of any work.  This would be
considered a structural, life safety and electrical review within the Building Division that is conducted on
behalf of the Fire Chief.  For assistance please call 303-739-7420 and ask for a Life Safety Plans
Examiner. (Could not find a permit for the existing gating system).
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